
Prof BS Saini 

From: "Mahendra Singh" <babita.mahendra12@gmail.com>
Date: Sunday, April 02, 2017 11:09 AM
To: "Prof BS Saini" <placement.brs@gmail.com>
Subject: Sir regarding UES-27
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Sir,

I would like to inform you that result of UES-27 likely to be announced shortly. The fwg students are 
likely to be recommended in the board.

(a) Akashdeep Sarsawat
(b) Rajan Jindal
(c) Sameer Kumar
(d) Gurpreet Singh 
(e) Rohan Saini
(f)  Arpandeep Singh

A cert in respect of above mentioned students is required to deposit by Monday i.e 4 Apr 17.

Format of the cert are as under :

                                             CERTIFICATE FROM UNIVERSITY/ COLLEGE IN RESPECT OF 
                                              STUDENTS STUDYING IN COLLEGE WITH GRADE SYSTEM

It is certified that Mr. _________________________________________________________whose 
Date of Birth 
is_________, is studying in __________________, has obtained ______________________Grade in 
aggregate,
which is equal to _______________%(Percentage) marks.

Station:                                                                          (Signature of University/College 
Principle/Dean/HODs)

Dated:



                                                                                              With regards
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